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Tips Sought in Aggravated Robbery Investigation 

 

New Braunfels, Texas — The New Braunfels Police Department is currently looking for tips from the 

public about the identity of an aggravated robbery suspect.  The robbery occurred at the New Braunfels 

Wal-Mart location in the 1200 block of I-35 South around 3am on September 29, 2015.  Officers were 

called to the scene after the suspect fled from the store on foot.  A search of the area was unsuccessful in 

locating the suspect.  He is described as a white, possibly Hispanic, male.  He was clean shaven, wearing 

black shorts and a red t-shirt.  During the robbery, the suspect displayed what appeared to be a firearm and 

threatened employees with bodily harm if they continued to follow him.  

 

New Braunfels Police investigators are seeking tips from the public about the identity of the suspect.  

Attached are three store surveillance images of the suspect.   

 

Comal County Crime Stoppers is offering a reward of up to $2000 for information that leads to an arrest 
and/or grand jury indictment.  To remain anonymous and to collect the reward, contact Crime Stoppers at 
830-620-TIPS (8477), leave a tip online at http://comalcrimestoppers.org/, or text a tip by texting “Comal” 
plus your message to CRIMES (274637).   
 
To contact the New Braunfels Police Department directly about the identity of this suspect, call Detective 
Greg Walker at 830-221-4145.   
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